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Commercial Decals
In October 2016, we advised that commercial decals would be available for purchase through eFacility; however, there has been a delay with the 
transition of this service. Until March 31, 2017, all commercial decals must be purchased from Transtrue Vehicle Safety.
If you are looking to purchase commercial decals, an order form can be found here.

• Transtrue Vehicle Safety
• 14613 134 Ave
• Edmonton, AB T5L 4S9
• T: 780-450-3400/ Toll Free: 1-866-756-3400
• F: 780-490-5202/ Toll Free: 1-866-490-5202
• Email: info@transtrue.com
• www.transtrue.com

NOTE – If you are in the Edmonton area and plan to pick the decals up in person, please note that Transtrue’s office address has changed and 
they are located in the Superior Safety Codes office building.

Carbon Copy Inspection Certificates
Since 2014, all inspection facilities have been required to complete inspections using Alberta Transportation’s eFacility system. However, there are 
a number of inspection facilities that still have carbon copy inspection certificates in their possession.
As of March 1, 2017, inspection facilities will no longer be able to issue carbon copy inspection certificates. All outstanding carbon copy certificates 
will be cancelled and blank certificates should be destroyed.
NOTE – Alberta’s Vehicle Inspection Regulation still requires inspection facilities to maintain inspection records (request for inspection forms, 
issued certificates and completed record of inspection documents) for 5 years.
If your inspection facility does not have eFacility access or needs to add additional users, please have the facility contact complete the eFacility 
User Access Form by clicking here. The completed form can be emailed to trans.efacility@gov.ab.ca.
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More information on the Vehicle Inspection Program can be found on our website at www.transportation.alberta.ca/vipinfo.

Alberta Transportation
4999 - 98 Ave 
Edmonton, AB 
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